
From: Brian Younker
To: Laura Godette (Clerks VH)
Cc: pconnelly@pjmlaw.com
Subject: Re abstention
Date: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 4:00:00 PM

It has come to my attention that Gas n Wash on Harlem Ave is looking to annex into Tinley Park. 
Please consider this my official notice that I will be abstaining from any vote regarding annexation due to my
 relationship of doing maintenance work at that property.
Brian Younker

Sent from my iPad
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